
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

It’s been a busy few weeks here, with an equally busy time ahead. 

Vision and values 

Many thanks to all who have given their feedback on the proposed school vision and values.  It’s great to 

have such positive responses about our wonderful school.  If you wish to share your thoughts on the 

letter sent out earlier in the week, do please email the school office by Monday 20th March.  We can 

then finalise our vision and values before launching them across the school.  

Exciting after school club news! 

Core Kids Club, part of the same company who run our hugely popular football club and Friday lunchtime 

sports club will be taking over our after school club provision from Easter.  They will offer a range of 

structured activities and will operate from 3.15pm—6pm Monday to Friday, with a range of session 

lengths available.  Watch out for their flyer coming out next week.   

Food policy 

We are in the process of collating the feedback from the focus group, so we should have some more   

information to share with you in the coming weeks.   

Parent Teacher Consultation meetings 

These are booked for Wednesday 22nd and Thursday 23rd March.  Details on how to sign up for an     

appointment to discuss your child’s progress will follow. 

Y2 Trip to Ashridge Grange 

A huge well done to the Year 2 children for being a credit to the school with their behaviour and attitudes 

on the recent trip to Ashridge Grange building site.  It was great hearing all about your digger and wall 

building adventures in assembly. 

Y5/6 Netball Tournament 

Best of luck to all who are participating in the netball tournament at St Crispin’s on Monday! 

Wishing you a peaceful week, 

 

Ms Quinell 
Headteacher 
 

Our Vision Statement, ‘Opening the door to learning and life’ reflects our determination to inspire every child achieve their potential  
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Upcoming Events 

PTA Happy You Day event  -  Friday 17th March 

Red Nose Day   -  Friday 17th March 

Parent Teacher Consultation meetings  -  Wednesday 22nd March 

Parent Teacher Consultation meetings  -  Thursday 23rd  March 

PTA Disco (all year groups)  -  Friday 24th March. 

3:30PM-4:15PM – Nursery & Reception. 

5:00PM-6:00PM – Years 1, 2, 3  

6:15PM- 7:15PM – Years 4, 5, 6  

Y3/4 Trip to the Natural History Museum  -  Tuesday 28th March 

Y5 Trip to the Science Museum  -  Tuesday 28th March 

End of term  -  Friday 31st March 1.30pm  


